Swedish Budo Federation Kendosection Johan Appelberg Särnavägen 10 161 42 Bromma Sweden 12.5.1972.

The President of European Kendo Federation Robert von Sandor Klippuddsvägen 13 181 62 Lidingö Sweden

Dear Mr. President,

In our letter dated 31.3.1972 the SBF: Kendosection applied for arranging European Championships in Kendo 1972.

To precise the application we now suggest the following:

a) That the competition takes part in Stockholm Sept. 23rd and 24th 1972.

- b) That it will be a team-competition, with five members in the team, and an individual competition, where also team-competitors are allowed to take part.
- c) That each nation is allowed to enter one team
- d) That no notice of entry charge will be taken up.

Yours sincerely

Johan Appelberg Secretary